
 

 
Connolly Primary School 

Thank You 
Morning Tea 

 
The staff of Connolly Primary School has greatly 
appreciated your help and assistance in our school 
throughout the year and we would therefore like to invite 
you to attend our special Morning Tea, which we hold as 
a means of saying ‘Thank You’ to all our school 
community.  
 
Date:  Friday, 7th of December 2018 
 
Venue:  Connolly PS Library 
 
Time:  10.30am – 11.30am 
 

R.S.V.P by Friday 30th November 2018 
 
 

We sincerely hope you can attend and look forward to seeing 
you there. 

 

 
 
 
 

 



 

R.S.V.P 
 
 

by Friday 30th November 2018 
 
 

Name: _____________________ 
 
 

I would be delighted to attend the 
Parent Thank You Morning Tea. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Please return this slip to your child’s 

classroom teacher. 

 


